
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Community & Fiscal Projects 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 

FROM: Rachel Chaffee, Community & Fiscal Projects Manager 
Jon Marsh, Western Emergency Services Chief 

DATE: 

RE: 

August 11, 2022 

Ordinance 2022-19-09, Accepting and Appropriating the 
Emergency Responder Integration of Technology to Enhance 
Substance Use Disorder Treatment Linkage to Care Grant Funds in the 
Amount of $15,000 (Mayor) 

The State of Alaska, Department of Health and Social Services Office of 
Substance Misuse and Addiction Prevention (OSMAP) and the State Office of 
Emergency Medical Services (SOEMS) granted Western Emergency Services 
$15,000 for the purchase of two smartboards.  

The smartboards are to be used to connect the stations and the community in 
training and data sharing. These technology advancements will also enable 
Western Emergency Services to learn as a team and bring a higher quality of care 
to those in crisis.  

These funds are federal funds passed through the Center for Disease Control and 
Prevention Overdose Data to Action. There are no match funds required.   

The effective date of the grant and start date for allowable expenditures is July 1, 
2022.  

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
MATCH & ADMIN FEE FUNDS/ACCOUNT VERIFIED 

Account:    209.51410.23SMT.49999  

Amount:   $ 15,0000.00 

By _________ Date: _______  


